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Gratitude to Veterans

From Tim Forson <Tim.Forson@stjohns.k12.fl.us>
Date Mon 11/11/2024 8:56 AM
To  All Employees <All_Employees@stjohns.k12.fl.us>

To the SJCSD Veterans,

On behalf of those of us who did not serve in the military, THANK YOU to those who did and/or continue
to serve. We are grateful to the veterans that have protected the country we all enjoy. | hope that each
veteran understands that they are appreciated. We know we are blessed by your service and live freely
today because you have made the selfless commitment to this country. Wishing you a day that
recognizes your honor and dedication.

Sincerely,

Tim

Tim Forson

Superintendent of Schools

St. Johns County School District
(904) 547-7502
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